
 
 
     April 5, 2004 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the proper 
City officers to enter into an Out-of-Program Agreement between the City of Milwaukee and Pier 
Wisconsin Ltd. regarding design, construction, and funding of water, sewer, and paving 
improvements required in conjunction with development of the Pier Wisconsin project. 
 
 Please have this file introduced at the April 13, 2004 Common Council meeting.  If you 
have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Thomas Miller at 
extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     James P. Purko 
     Director of Operations 
 
JPP:THM:ph 
 
Attachments 
 
c: 4th Aldermanic District 
 File 


